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NOTE TO USERS

DISCONTINUATION OF THE AT-MIO-64F-5
The AT-MIO-64F-5 is being discontinued. You will not be able to order 

this product after March 15, 1999, and you must accept delivery of the 

order by March 31, 1999. No warranty repairs will be authorized after 

March 31, 2000.

Important Dates
Final Order: March 15, 1999

Final Delivery: March 31, 1999

Final RMA: March 31, 2000

Alternative Solutions
The AT-MIO-64E-3 is functionally similar to the AT-MIO-64F-5 and may 

be used as an alternative, but there are important differences. The 

AT-MIO-64E-3 has a different 100-position I/O connector, requires a 

different I/O cable, and has a different pinout for the extended analog 

channels. Additionally, the channel numbers for the extended analog 

channels have been changed, which may require changes to existing 

programs.

If you have any questions about purchasing more of the AT-MIO-64F-5, 

please contact your local National Instruments sales representative. If you 

have any questions concerning replacing the AT-MIO-64F-5 with the 

AT-MIO-64E-3, please contact the National Instruments Applications 

Engineering department.




